COMMUNICATION C4
ITEM NO. 14
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)

November 9, 2021

From: Vlad V

Sent: 08 November 2021 6:53 PM

To: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Mayor and Members of Council
<MayorandMembersofCouncil@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Ozner development at Weston & Retreat

Hello Sir/Madam

How come Vaughan council disregarded meeting outcome on Ozner development plans?

Residents of adjacent neighborhood voted against high rise development which will aggravate neighborhood spirit and
slow pace of sleeping subdivision, bringing craziness of big city. You are public servants, not an Ozner employees, you
supposed to protect citizens rights and way of living. You are get paid by our taxes and completely disregard those who
pay your salaries and bonuses.

If you don't live in neighborhood and are members of a Council - you should seek replacement by people who cares
about neighborhood, not businesses bribing officials.

Not truly yours at the moment
Vlad V
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